
 

25th September, 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 
This year our harvest celebrations will be different as we are unable to meet together as a 
school community. However, we would still like to support the important work of the 
foodbank and collect donations at school to support their work.   
 
This year, the foodbank would like tins only; they are particularly in need of tinned fruit and 
vegetables. Donations can be made from Monday 28th September – Friday 8th October at 
collection points on the gates and must not be brought into classrooms. We will then 
quarantine them before sending them to the foodbank.  
 
Thank you for working with us to support this amazing organisation, spreading compassion 
to our community.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Rachael Green 
RE leader and Year 2 teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


